
 

City of Merced 
MEMORANDUM 

 
DATE: September 7, 2022 
TO: Planning Commission 
FROM: Julie Nelson, Senior Planner  
SUBJECT: Item E-2:  Appeal of the Site Plan Review Committee’s approval of a 

one-year extension for VTSM #1291 

 
The appellant, Mr. Telegan, is requesting this item be continued to September 21, 
2022.  The additional time is being requested to allow Mr. Telegan and his partner, 
Lee Kolligian, time to work with Bright Development to come to an agreement on 
the right-of-way issues related to Merrill Place and G Street.   
 
Due to this request, the meeting of September 21, 2022, will not be cancelled as 
proposed on the agenda (Item E.4).   
 
Planning Commission Action: 
 
Make a motion to continue the matter to September 21, 2022. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


